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LD 1666
Chair Hickman, Chair Supica, and distinguished members of the Veterans and Legal 
Affairs Committee. 
My name is Anne Gass, I'm a resident of Gray, and I'm writing to urge you to approve
LD 1666 as Ought to Pass. 
Ranked choice voting is easy to use, and will be far simpler if we apply it to all 
legislative offices instead of just some. Utilizing it in all races will help to reduce the 
hyper-partisanship that we're seeing now, because candidates will have to appeal a 
wider range of voters. We've seen evidence in our own state that in those races where 
RCV already applies there's a marked improvement in civility. 
This is legislation we MUST have. Please vote yes on LD 1666. 


